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Dental Providers: Changes to How You 
Update Your Information  
Effective October 1, 2023, any updates to your practice or provider information will be handled by United 
Concordia Dental (UCD). Please use the following form to contact UCD and update your information: 
https://www.unitedconcordia.com/pifria/  

Any questions regarding this process should be directed to UCD at 800-307-8514. 

Dental providers who bill medical services for Highmark Blue Cross Blue Shield of Western New York 
members should continue to provide updates to Highmark using our Provider Information Management 
Forms on the Provider Resource Center. 
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